
Columbus Zoo Sensory Night
 

 The Columbus Zoo will have a Sensory-Friendly Summer Night on May
26 from 5:30 p.m. to 8 p.m. On this day, the Zoo will offer “quiet hours” for
families to enjoy the Zoo in a calm and relaxed atmosphere without added
background sounds (such as music throughout the park or the carousel) that
can be challenging for individuals with sensory needs.

A limited number of animal attractions, rides, and food and beverage
locations will be open to guests. Admission is $10 per person and free to
Zoo members. Please note- reserved tickets are required to enter the Zoo
for this event to help us limit the amount of people at this experience, so
please reserve spots at https://columbuszoo.org under the “ticket” tab. 
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